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The March Meeting is to convene at the EAA chapter meeting rom at the Leesburg 
International Airport.   We will meet in the parking lot at the CAP Bldg, then go to the 
Hangar to view Earl Johns' TM-5

 9:00 Am  24 Apr 2010   Hope to see everyone there.

Our guest speaker for the March meeting was Art Hoblin, US Customs agent, who spoke 
about customs requirement flying to and returning from the Bahammas and other Non US 
destinations. 
His talk was very informative and interesting, I hope everyone enjoyed it as I did.

Anyone interested in learning more may go to the customs and border patrol website,
www.cbp.gov.  Bahamian private aircraft entry and departure procedures and requirements 
can be found at www.bahamas.co.uk

Ed Cihoski displayed several of his canard configuration model airplanes.  He gave an 
informative and enlightening talk about the models and how he acquired them.   We don't 
have any photos to include, sorry Ed.

Sun-N- Fun was enjoyed by all during April 13th through the 18th, I hope all that attended had a marvelous 
time.

+ + The cost of living hasn't affected its popularity + +
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Guest speaker

http://www.cbp.gov/
http://www.bahamas.co.uk/


+ + The speed of time is one second per second. + +

              

If you know or come across any interestin websites, Articles or photos you would like to share.  Please forward them to
jdcornelus@live.com  Thanks

Security Mathers
At Heathrow Airport today, an individual, later discovered to be a public school teacher, was arrested 
trying to board a flight while in possession of a compass, a protractor, and a graphical calculator. 

Authorities believe he is a member of the notorious Al-Gebra movement. 

He is being charged with carrying weapons of math instruction.

"What's the purpose of the propeller? 
To keep the pilot cool. If you don't think so, just stop it and watch him sweat! 
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 FUN Places to Fly

Downwind Cafe, Daytona Beach, FL 
Call Downwind Cafe for permission to Land and please go to web site scpoa.com/airport and 
download Transient Arrival Departure Info. 
AND PARK ONLY BEHIND BLUE LINES ON CESSNA OR BEECH
This is at Spruce Creek Airport

Wauchula Municipal Airport (CHN) is Having Benson Days the 21st thru 25 April.  This is a fly in for 
Gyrocopters. And is named for one of the pioneers of Gyrocopters
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CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL 
AIRPORT

8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788
MEETS – 9 A.M. 4th Saturday each month.
President – Robert Vaughn  352.293.7801

Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014
Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879

Membership Chair – Bill Condermann 352.357.1204
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Advisor – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642

Technical Counselor – 352.483.4642
Newsletter Editor – Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

Meets- 9 A.M. the fourth Saturday of each month.


